
SKYE LOCH VILLAS OWNERS ASSOCIATION

Resolution Meeting


May 2, 2024

6:00 pm

Minutes

 

The Suspended Meeting of February 29, 2024 was called to Order at 6:00 pm.  By 
President Jed Lowry.  Those present were John McGilvary, Dan Borba and Janice 
Burke.


President Lowry explained the original meeting of 2/29/24 was not closed due to 
the information we had from our former attorney and that we did not have enough 
(114) votes to pass any changes to the 3 rules and 1 Amendment that was 
presented.  Further, President Lowry explained how we did a recount and came 
up with the names of residents who had not voted and that those residents had 
an opportunity to vote up to the meeting of 5/2/24.  


The additional 13 Ballots were counted,  for a total of 128 Ballots.  We attained the 
following final Count:


Pets 	 	 	 	 70 yes - 58 no    	 Did not pass

Enforcement 	 	 87 yes - 41 no	 Passed

Parking	 	 	 98 yes – 29-no	 Passed

Capital Improvement 	 71 yes – 57 no	 Did not pass


President Lowry stated that the paperwork would go to our attorney and the 
process for State/County approval would be sought.


Motion to adjourn was made by Resident Lissa Mauro and 2nd by Ted Stone.  All 
were in favor.


Respecfully submitted



